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KI114 

Footpath KI114 has become extremely overgrown with fern and bracken. The path is currently very 

difficult to navigate and you cannot see the path in front of you. Walkers get very wet walking 

amongst the over growth! 

See picture below:-  

 

 

 

KI105 

Another path very over grown making it difficult for horse riders to safely navigate . Lots of low 

branches and obstructive trees. 

 

KI102 

This path is well maintained and used by many members of the public. Lots of school children and 

parents including myself use the path from Hendrefoilan school to Taliesin during term time.  

The path continues through “Hendrefoilan woods” and down to the lower Hendrefoilan estate , this 

part of the path can get muddy but is still very well used by dog walkers and seems to be staying ok 

under foot with the current summer rain. 


